
Thank you to all who have shared our Board 

member search with others. It has been pro-

ductive in helping to identify several skilled 

candidates with a passion for CASA. We were 

able to welcome 5 new Board members at our 

recent meeting and all have a passion for 

CASA and are willing to share their time and 

skills with us. One new member has been 

voted onto the Board but had a previous com-

mitment. We look forward to meeting her 

soon.  

 

If you are interested or know of someone who 

may be interested, please respond to Dennis or 

a current PA CASA Board member.  

 

The PA CASA Board meets quarterly and 

participation is very important. Members also 

participate in local and state fundraisers wher-

ever possible. Additionally, there are sub-

committees of the Board where you can vol-

unteer your skills, time, and enthusiasm.  

 PA CASA Board 

December 2014  

PA CASA Connections 

Calendar of Events 

 “Share the Love” morning 

mixer for Westmoreland 

County at Sendell Subaru, 

Greensburg—December 9th 

 “Lift  Our Voice, Lift up a 

Child’s Life” -  December 

13th, 3-5; Free concert in 

Warren, PA 

 January 2015—Happy 10th 

Birthday to Vanango County 

CASA!  

 “Whine and Cheese” - Janu-

ary 13th for Philadelphia 

CASA program. (great idea!) 

 National CASA Conference  - 

May 30—June 2, 2015 in 

New Orleans. 

 PA CASA Conference : June 

10th & 11th, 2015 in Wil-

liamsport, PA (SAVE THE 

DATE!) 

Facebook updates!  

We’ve realized recently that 

although PA CASA had a 

Facebook page, it was very 

outdated and “tired”. Special 

thanks to PA CASA Board 

member Virginia Grosz and her 

hard work to bring new life to 

the Facebook page. If you’ve 

not “liked” it, please do so. 

And encourage others to do 

the same. The first night it was 

re-launched, it went from 177 

followers to over 200. Our next 

goal is 500! Virginia is also 

working to update our website 

so we can use it and our 

Facebook page for conference 

information and updates.  

Hello 
It is a pleasure to touch base with you 
once again and share some of the news 
from across the state. Thank you to 
those who have sent news and updates, 
and I hope I don’t overlook anything.  
Please forward this newsletter to your 
volunteers and Boards.      ~Sandy~ 

The Conference Committee 

has been hard at work plan-

ning for the state conference 

in June. If you are interested 

in helping, please let us 

know. If you recommend a 

speaker/trainer, please  

include contact information 

for that person. Thank you. 

Are you aware that there is a site for the new 
Mandated Reporter training that encompasses 
the changes in the laws that were enacted re-
cently. It is free and open to anyone – including 
volunteers who would fall under the category of 
mandated The following web link can be used to 
access the course:www.ReportAbusePa.Pitt.edu. 
If a person doesn’t already have an account with 
the University of Pittsburgh training center, they 
will need to create one. 

"Every child needs a hero but abused children need 

Superheroes." 

http://www.ReportAbusePa.Pitt.edu


 CASA of Westmoreland, Inc. (Court Appointed Special Advocates) is teaming up 

with Sendell Subaru for their Subaru “Share the Love” event from November 20, 2014 until 

January 2, 2015.  During this time, customers who buy or lease a new Subaru will be able to 

designate a non-profit organization of their choice to receive a $250 donation.  Along with 

ASPCA, Make-A-Wish Foundation of America, Meals on Wheels Association of America 

and National Park Foundation, Sendell Subaru chose their local hometown charity to be 

CASA of Westmoreland, Inc.  Purchasers must make their charity designation on Su-

baru.com by January 31, 2015.  

 “We are very honored that Sendell Subaru chose CASA of Westmoreland as their 

hometown charity,” said Mandy Zalich, Executive Director of CASA.  “This gives us the 

opportunity to reach out to local community members who may not be aware of our program 

and mission,” she added.   

 CASA will be holding a morning mixer on Tuesday, December 9th at Sendell Su-

baru (5079 Rt. 30, Greensburg) from 8-9am.  The morning mixer is open to anyone who 

would like to learn how they can help CASA of Westmoreland, Inc. advocate for abused and 

neglected children in Westmoreland County.   Reservations are not required, but appreciated.  

Please call Sherrie at 724-850-6874 to RSVP. 

Westmoreland  County 
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AT  YOUR  SERVICE  

Executive Director— 

   Dennis Hockensmith 

President — 

   Sandy Spencer 

Vice-President — 

   Shileste Overton-Morris 

Secretary — 

   Clare Garfield 

Treasurer — 

   Chuck Bussard 

Directors — 

   David Bedard 

   Kelly Densel-Ohm 

   Danielle Gower 

   Virginia Grosz 

   Judith Jones 

   Tyler Lenda 

   Jennifer Linn 

   Kevin Lutz 

   Christylee Peck 

   Lori Serratelli 

   Kelly Smith 

   Anthony Stukes 

   Corrine Trively 

   Kathleen Waid 

   Nancy Wentzler 

   Cheryl Wise 

For those of you not al-

ready registered for Ama-

zon Smile with your local 

program, please consider 

using the information be-

low to register for PA 

CASA to receive 0.5% 

when you shop with Ama-

zon! We all know it is 

shopping season and cyber 

shopping with Amazon is 

so easy!  

http://
smile.amazon.com/ Update on search for new  PA CASA Executive Director 

As you know, the Transition Committee has been working on finding the best possible 

candidate to step into some very hard to fill shoes  during the first quarter of 2015. 

We have some very enthusiastic and qualified candidates and will start the interview 

process in the next few weeks.  We have had weekly conference calls and have taken  

careful and deliberate steps to follow a process. Thank you to those who have spent 

time and careful thought in getting us to this point. We promise to do our best.  

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-2954302
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-2954302
http://www.amazon.com/gp/r.html?C=26L2ABOEWMC6R&R=YRKB0KUXYCWQ&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fref%3Dpe_830720_114782360_smi_em_wel_logo_smi&A=HVSAL6XAFUPRMXCI9ABAHGKQOMYA&H=2O8KFFAHGCEZIMRHWCOE1KLCZCWA


Do You Like Us???  

I've sent this out before but wanted to share again. Goodsearch uses adver-
tisers dollars to do something good and donates a penny to the non-profit of 
your choice every time you search the net... you can also register and shop 
online or dine out at local restaurants too.   
  
Last year, I added "PA Casa - Pennsylvania Casa Association" and I set 
goodsearch.com as a tab on all of our computers (home and work) and as 
of today, just by "googleing" my family (I think my stepdaughter is the main 
contributor) has raised $9.11 for just surfing the web.  
  
They cut checks in 10 dollar increments but its free money from something 
we do anyway! Please try out www.goodsearch.com to "google" its a great 
easly/passive way to raise money. Make sure you select PA CASA - Penn-
sylvania Casa Association as your beneficiary.   

From one of our Board members- 

Best Wishes for Happy Holidays! :-)  

As Advocates, we are trained in respecting, recognizing, and appreciating diversity. As 

we look ahead into a very busy season, let us remember the many celebrations and 

traditions that are going on at this time of the year. Let us be respectful and learn 

about, and appreciate, anotherôs beliefs. Whether you celebrate, Christmas, Hanukkah, 

or Kwanzaa, may you feel blessed. And may we also remember those who have no 

gifts, no homes, no joy, and let us share ours.  

From your Board, please know we appreciate all of you and the work you do. As an 

Advocate myself, I realize it can be difficult, stressful, and time -consuming at times, 

but you are making a difference and that is so rewarding. Thank you and blessed  

holidays to you.    Sandy  
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Information to ñLikeò Facebook pages for PA CASA 

 I’m sure I don’t have information for all of the programs that have Facebook or Twitter pages but 

this is a start. I encourage you to “like” them.    

www.facebook.com/casaphiladelphia                                   Facebook - CASA Venango County, PA  
Twitter: CASAofPhilly                                                                 Twitter -  @VenangoCASA 

        

https://twitter.com/CASALancaster                        https://www.facebook.com/CASALancaster    

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Pennsylvania-CASA 
 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Cumberland-County-PA-CASA-Program 
 
https://www.facebook.com/PGHCASA 
 

From Kristin Tim and our newest PA CASA 

Program. Welcome McKean County!!!  

 

I just wanted to say we are thrilled to be up 

and running here in McKean County and look 

forward to getting to know everyone in our 

Pennsylvania network.  I was grateful to be 

able to attend the Western Regional Confer-

ence on November 18th.  Everyone was so 

kind and welcoming.  Here is our office con-

tact information: 

 

CASA of McKean County 
17137 Route 6 
Smethport, PA  16749 
814-887-4020 ï phone 
814-558-1056 ï cell 
814-887-4021 ï fax 
casa@mckeancountypa.org 

www.mckeancountypa.org/casa.aspx 

Great idea from 

Philadelphia CASA 
Do you sometimes feel frus-

trated by the everyday ups 

and downs of your CASA 

case?  Would you like to vent 

some of your frustrations and 

commiserate with your fel-

low CASA Volunteers?  Join 

us for our first ever “Whine 

and Cheese”!  This is a get-

together to simply share some 

of your  heartache and frus-

trations with your cases in a 

supportive, friendly, festive 

environment.  We will pro-

vide the cheese and snacks, 

you provide the complaints! 

http://www.goodsearch.com/
http://www.facebook.com/casaphiladelphia
mailto:casa@mckeancountypa.org
http://www.mckeancountypa.org/casa.aspx


  

CASA of Lancaster County provides court -appointed special advocates to children in foster care.  

The program needs volunteers . 

 Imagine being 8 years old and being separated from your parents because theyôve neglected or abused you. 

They havenôt been the best caregivers but theyôre the only caregivers you know. Youôre placed in foster care, and 

youôre overwhelmed by your new circumstances ð a little lost, plenty scared. Your voice seems lost amid the shuffle 

of paperwork, and the decision-making of adults unknown to you. 

 Enter the CASA volunteer. Court-appointed special advocates exist to give children in foster care a voice. 

They work with professionals and the courts to make sure childrenôs needs are being met. If children need speech 

therapy, for instance, or medical care, or counseling, they take those needs to the court. The advocates ensure chil-

dren are treated with dignity and respect. And there simply arenôt enough of them. 

 On an average day, there are 465 children in foster care in Lancaster County. Today, the CASA program has 

just 71 volunteers, serving 124 kids.ñWe hope to provide a CASA advocate to every child in care by 2020,ò says Jes-

sica Laspino, executive director of CASA of Lancaster County.ñWeôve got a ways to go.ò 

 Judge Leslie Gorbey spearheaded the development of CASA here, at the request of now-retired Judge Louis 

Farina. The first child was assigned to a CASA advocate here in 2010.Since then, 111 volunteers have worked on be-

half of 258 children. 

 Advocates are charged with gathering as much information as they can about the childrenôs needs and circum-

stances. They are independent fact-finders: They talk to teachers, biological parents, foster parents, social workers, 

health care providers. They review school, medical and caseworker reports. They write detailed reports for the judge. 

The advocates arenôt meant to be pals. Thereôs no gift-buying or socializing. 

 They have an even more meaningful role: They are unpaid adults who have committed to seeing children 

through the process of being in foster care, for however long it takes. Some children find it hard to grasp that a 

grownup ñwho comes out so often, and cares so personally about them, is a volunteer,ò Laspino says. The CASA vol-

unteer who has committed to walking alongside the child may be the first adult who has kept a promise to the child. 

This takes some determination on the advocateôs part. This isnôt a role for the faint of heart. 

 The cases to which advocates are assigned arenôt easy, Judge Gorbey says. Advocates may be pulled in dif-

ferent directions as they try to determine whatôs best for the child. They may deal with biological parents who arenôt 

happy to see them. 

 But they are doing truly good work, helping the court to decide if a child can be reunited with his biological par-

ents ð which is nearly always the goal ð or if another permanent placement is in the childôs best interests. The childôs 

Children & Youth caseworker likely has a heavy caseload, as does his guardian ad litem, the lawyer who represents 

the child in court. 

 Almost always, the CASA advocate will have just that one child, or one family of children.ñI think it probably 

helps the child in feeling that theyôre part of the action ð hereôs someone else representing them in court,ò Gorbey 

says. 

 CASA advocates must undergo background screenings and an interview, and 32 hours of training. Beyond 

that, advocates generally spend about 15-18 hours a month on their cases. Laspino says many of the programôs volun-

teers have full-time jobs and families. And they come from all walks of life ð you donôt need to be a social worker or 

educator. ñWe look for someone who is compassionate, flexible, has strong ethical boundaries and a genuine care for 

kids,ò as well as good communication skills and common sense, Laspino says. If you fit this description, contact the 

CASA program. .The kids it seeks to help are not just worthy ð theyôre waiting. 

 

Copied from an article in  

LancasterOnline  

http://lancasteronline.com/features/entertainment/court-appointed-special-advocates-seeking-volunteers/article_41dcda62-702b-11e4-96c8-cf3c4fc74987.html
http://lancasteronline.com/news/in-best-interests-of-the-children/article_d92194de-f6a1-50ae-9041-010bb2ad4ce1.html
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/children-in-foster-care-need-advocates/article_7b3b256e-718b-11e4-9cb8-cf1af8a4f496.html?mode=image&photo=0

